
Public Notice of Intent to Amend the  
Water and Sewer Rates By-law  
 
Notice is hereby given that the Council of The Corporation of the 
Town of Perth will consider amending the Water and Sewer Rates By-law.  
The staff report explaining the amendment to the water and sewer rates by-law and the 
proposed amending by-law will be included on the March 18, 2025, Council Agenda.  
 
Purpose of the By-law Amendment: The proposed amendment will correct the Fixed Fee 
rates for the 3” and 4” water meter dial sizes. 
 
Council Meeting Details 
Where:  Council Chambers, upstairs in Town Hall, 80 Gore Street East, Perth (accessible by 

elevator), and live streamed via the Town’s Facebook page.  
When:  Council, Tuesday, March 18, 2025 at 5:30 p.m. 
 
Additional Information:  
For more information regarding these proposed changes to the by-law, please contact Cynthia 
Laprade, Acting Treasurer at 613-267-3311 ext. 2223 or by email at claprade@perth.ca. 
 
How to Provide Comments at the Meeting:  
Anyone who would like to address Council at the meeting regarding the proposed amendments 
may submit a Request to Speak to Council by Monday, March 10, 2025 before 12:00 p.m. 
through the Town of Perth website: Perth.ca/Delegations. To submit written comments to 
Council or for more information, please contact Tracy Bowes, Deputy Clerk at 613-267-3311 
ext. 2249 or by email at deputyclerk@perth.ca. 
 
Dated at Perth, ON this 3rd day of March, 2025. 
 
Amanda Noël 
Director of Legislative Services/Clerk 
Town of Perth 
80 Gore Street East, Perth, ON 
Tel: 613-267-3311, Ext. 2239 
Email: anoel@perth.ca 
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